
 

      
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
  

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

   

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 
 

                                                   

Friday 20th March, 2020  
281st Edition                                                  

The Weekly Roar! 

  
BIRTHDAYS 

 

Good afternoon, we have shortened the Roar down as we feel we have already sent out lots of 

information for you to digest this week.  

We would like to start by thanking you for the support that has come through this week, whether 

it be kind wishes, telephone calls, even emails of offers to come in to help with learning packs, we 

are very grateful. 

As you can imagine, this week has been extremely challenging. We have made up home learning 

packs to send home with all children today, if your child is not in school these are available for 

collection from the school foyer. 

We are hoping to keep the school office open throughout the school closure so will be available by 

telephone and email should you need any assistance. 

Mr Bassett is going to add a daily blog to our website and we are also going to keep up with our 

weekly Roar newsletter. 

We will keep you updated with all further Government guidance as it comes through to us. May we 

wish you all our best wishes in the coming weeks. 
 

 

 

 
For any families with children in school next week, our 

breakfast club will be a childcare provision only. We are 

unable to provide breakfast as we cannot purchase food due 

to panic buying. Please could you either send in breakfast or 

feed your children at home before they come to school. 

SCHOOL INFORMATION 

 

Happy Birthday this coming week 

to, 

 

 
 

Ollie, 5S 

Harrison, 3B 

Zacharia, 3L 

Ryan, 3B 

Charlotte, 6S 

Stanley, 3S 

Aoife, 5L 

Harry, 5B 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 

If you need the links to any of the useful websites usually 

listed on our Roar, please visit our school website and search 

any of our previous newsletters. 

 

USEFUL WEBSITES 
 


